
Home  

Learning  

  

Year 5  

  

  

  

Date: 24/1/25  
  

Gospel Value:  Humility       Catholic Virtue: Hope 

Dear Parents and carers  

 

We’ve already reached the mid-point of this half term and we can see real progress in the 

children’s work; so this is a good sign as we continue to push forwards. In English this week 

the children have written some beautiful poems based around colour. These poems have 

really showcased the children’s ability to ‘paint’ with language and create some wonderfully 

emotive imagery. Onto the rather more prosaic world of Maths, we have been multiplying 

fractions by integers and converting to mixed numbers where necessary. In our Foundation 

Subjects we have been working on our Mayan masks in art, creating fact files on a day in 

Mayan life in history and in computing started to plan and construct our own stop 

animations. Finally, we were lucky enough to welcome Fr. Anthony into class where the child 

were able to quiz him about matters relating to his vocation and the wider diocese. We 

thank him for his time and ability to answer any question thrown at him. 

 

Miss Rook & Mr Trevett  

Reminders:  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for their PE days. The days 

for year 5 are Wednesday and Friday.  

2. Please send the reading record in daily so that we can record any reading that we do 

with your child.  

3. To facilitate a change in the class spelling tests, new spellings will still be given 

out on Friday but the test will now take place on the following Thursday. 

4. RHE lessons continue this term. We will add details of lessons periodically. 

Should you want to look any further into the material covered then please 

explore the link: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ Username: 

st-augustines-dt4 Password: afternoon-tea  

         If you feel that your child will struggle with any of the content, please email  

         the office.  
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 Home Learning 

Tasks 

  

 

Reading  TTRS  Spellings/Phonics  

Please read at least 5 times over the 

week with your child. By year 5, some 

children are fabulous readers and can 

enjoy a book independently. If your child 

reads by themselves, they can record in 

the Reading Record as well. At the end 

of each book please use the login at the 

back of the Reading Record to take the 

AR Quiz (at home) before changing your 

book the next day.   

Please complete at 

least 15 minutes 

of TTRS twice a 

week.   

Learn your spellings and use 

each word in a sentence.  
  

We are trialling using the 

Chromebooks during our 

spelling tests and due to 

availability we will be holding 

our tests on a Thursday rather 

than a Friday going forward.   

  

Spelling pattern for week beginning 27/1/2025 
Homophones and near homophones 

stationary 

stationery 

steal 

steel 

wary 

weary 

who’s 

whose 

fate 

fete 

 

stationary 

stationery 

steal 

steel 

wary 

weary 

 

 

 


